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SKILLED TRADES TRAINING/APPRENTICE H.B. 5247 (H-1):  FLOOR ANALYSIS

House Bill 5247 (Substitute H-1 as reported without amendment)
Sponsor:  Representative Philip LaJoy
House Committee:  Commerce
Senate Committee:  Commerce and Labor

CONTENT

The bill would amend the Revised School Code to provide that if a school district, intermediate
school district (ISD), or public school academy allowed institutions of higher education access
to school facilities or activities, in order to provide pupils with information about educational,
vocational, or apprenticeship opportunities, the board of the school district or ISD, or the board
of directors of the public school academy would have to allow the same access to
representatives of associations, to provide information about skilled trades training and
apprenticeship programs.

Proposed MCL 380.1140 Legislative Analyst:  Patrick Affholter

FISCAL IMPACT

The bill would have no fiscal impact on State government.  Other than the minimal cost of
operating school facilities after normal operating hours, there would be no measurable fiscal
impact on local or intermediate school districts or public school academies.

Date Completed:  12-17-03 Fiscal Analyst:  Joe Carrasco


